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Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
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= Dear Sir,
H. With reference to the Special Survey No. 1
which becane due in April last in the case of the steamer
o B "CYNFAL" of Bangor, I shall be glad if you will ascertain
from the Town Clerk at that port and let me know what arrange-
o ments are proposed to be made with a view to the vessel deing
stopped for the survey in question.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

L Secretary.

The Secretary,

LIVERPOCL.
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